
WHAT’S UP at DOC?     
 

Dr. F.W.L. Hamilton School e-memo 

 

Date School Day  
Monday, September 23 3 

 

PICTURE DAY 
Terry Fox Donation Drive Begins (see below) 
Grade 3-5 Run Club - a.m. Recess 

Tuesday, September 24 4 

 

Grade 3-5 Run Club – 8:45 a.m. – Families Welcome 
PAC Meeting in the Library at 6:00 - All are Welcome 

Wednesday, September 25 5 

 

Grade 3-5 Run Club at the RETSD Cross Country Meet  
(9:35 – 2:00 at Bird’s Hill Park) 

Thursday, September 26 6 

 

Grade 4/5 Flag Football – Lunch Recess 

Friday, September 27 
 

1 

 

Orange Shirt Day at Dr. Hamilton School 
HOT LUNCH 
Terry Fox Walk/Run/Jog (p.m.) 

 

Date School Day  
Monday, September 30  

 
National Day for Truth & Reconciliation 
NO SCHOOL for STUDENTS and STAFF 

Tuesday, October 1 2 

 

  

Wednesday, October 2 3 

 

Rain Date for Grade 3-5 Cross Country Meet 

Thursday, October 3 4 

 

 

Friday, October 4 5 

 

Author David Robertson Visits Dr. Hamilton School 

 

 

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES 

October 8  Mad Science Begins 

October 14  Thanksgiving Day: NO SCHOOL for STUDENTS & STAFF 

October 25  MTS Professional Learning Day: NO SCHOOL for STUDENTS 

 



DR. HAMILTON SUPPORTS THE TERRY FOX FOUNDATION 

On September 27, our school will be participating in the annual Terry Fox Walk/Run/Jog. This event is 
held every year to raise money to support cancer research. Our theme this year is “#NOMATTERWHAT.” 

We will be collecting “Toonies for Terry” starting on Monday, September 23. Please send a Toonie 
and/or any form of change if you are able. Students will be learning about Terry Fox and the Marathon 
of Hope through classroom activities.  Also included is our fundraising page if you choose to donate 
online. 

Students will be bringing home a label saying “# DEAR TERRY, I’m running for …” that they can wear 
during our Terry Fox Walk. Wearing this sticker is optional. The topic of cancer is sensitive for many of 
us. The decision to have the discussion about who your child will run/walk for will be left up to families. 
This sticker could be worn for someone who lost their battle with cancer, someone who is fighting 
cancer, a cancer survivor, or even Terry Fox himself. 

If you decide that you would like your child to wear the sticker during the walk, please put your child’s 
name on the back, a name on the sticker, and send it back to school on or before Sept. 27. Teachers will 
keep the sticker and help children put the stickers on their shirts before the walk. 

Thank you in advance for supporting The Terry Fox Foundation. 

Dr. F.W.L. Hamilton School fundraising page: 

https://schools.terryfox.ca/DrFWLHamilton 
 

 

TECHNOLOGY and MEDIA RELEASE POLICIES 

RETSD continues to operate in accordance with its recently revised Technology Use and Media Release 

policies. We use an ‘opt out’ format, rather than requesting permission for technology use and media 

release each year. If you do choose to opt out, you would be required to do so annually. After reading 

the policies, if you have any questions or concerns, please call the school. 

 

(IJND) 2011-03-15 (windows.net)  Technology Use 

(IJND-E1) 2011-03-15 (windows.net)  related form 

(KDDB) 2010-03-15 (windows.net)  Media Release 

(KDDB-E1) 2011-03-15 (windows.net)  related form 

 

 

 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fschools.terryfox.ca%2FDrFWLHamilton&data=05%7C02%7Cbmcintyre%40retsd.mb.ca%7C9c61cdf44fc747a7d0d008dcd76257bc%7C91d5f8ae0b3d46928c5c88fb7118d647%7C0%7C0%7C638622064584578238%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=UNoSKhkqZX%2Fo2hY05%2FQze3NUlDzAOVJcnWnLQOTPOOg%3D&reserved=0
https://retsdstorage.blob.core.windows.net/media/Default/medialib/ijnd.10abf2795.pdf
https://retsdstorage.blob.core.windows.net/media/Default/medialib/ijnd-e1.def221796.pdf
https://retsdstorage.blob.core.windows.net/media/Default/medialib/kddb.6a31f3901.pdf
https://retsdstorage.blob.core.windows.net/media/Default/medialib/kddb-e1.68d02c902.pdf


WHAT’S UP at DOC?     
 

MB GOVERNMENT FUNDED SCHOOL NUTRITION PROGRAM UPDATE 

Last week, we shared with you a letter from RETSD about the MB Government Funded School Nutrition 

Program. This programming is now underway at Dr. Hamilton School! We are offering a daily snack bin 

in each of our classrooms that is universally accessible to students. Some of the options include fresh 

fruit, yogurt, egg bites, cheese, granola bars, etc. Students can help themselves to a food item as 

needed.  

Parents and caregivers are reminded that this program is meant to fill gaps. While schools will offer 

snack support, this is meant to supplement what is offered from home. Please continue sending food to 

school with your child, knowing that the program will address any additional needs. 

 

 

DH LUNCH PROGRAM IS HIRING 

Dr. Hamilton Lunch Program is hiring! PAID POSITIONS for classroom/recess supervision are 

available. The commitment is 1 hour per day and the number of days per week is flexible! Please reach 

out to dhlunchprogram@gmail.com if you or someone you know, (University student, grandparent, etc.) 

is interested! 

 

 

 

mailto:dhlunchprogram@gmail.com


PAC UPDATE 

PAC is looking for someone to fill the following position. Please reach out! 

  

Treasurer 

• Reconcile PAC related transactions 

• Prepare a financial report for each PAC meeting and present information 

• Provide annual reporting to the school division on PAC activities 

• Apply for community raffle licences with LGCA in advance of fundraising events 

• Meet and collaborate with great community members 

 

Follow the Dr. Hamilton PAC Instagram account for updates! drfwlhamiltonpac 

 

Join us for our first PAC meeting of the 2024-2025 school year:  

Tuesday, September 24th at 6:00 p.m. in the Library! 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.instagram.com%2Fdrfwlhamiltonpac%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cbmcintyre%40retsd.mb.ca%7C921732f418d2446ac7ae08dc81bd6ba0%7C91d5f8ae0b3d46928c5c88fb7118d647%7C0%7C0%7C638527897781096398%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=TIG%2FjGK%2FtvjQxgZ3p2xLHLO5o97zDWcCmcch4nPtV58%3D&reserved=0


WHAT’S UP at DOC?     
 

RETSD CONCERN PROTOCOL 

Please review the following protocol for how to manage concerns that you may have about your child’s 

experience at school. We value your communication and your partnership! 

 

 



PHOTO STORY 

Mrs. Fernandes and her Kindergarten classes, and Mrs. O’Leary and her Grade 3/4 class, have been 

connecting new learning to their new class pets! Welcome to geckos Spike, Tiger and Sandy … 

 

 

 

Please phone the school at any time with any questions you may have! 


